
  

  

                                                                              
 
 
 
 
 
 
          23rd October 2020 

Dear	Parents	and	Carers,		

Children	In	Need	2020		

We	have	decided	that	we	would	once	again	like	to	support	Children	In	Need.	The	National	
theme	for	this	year	is	“Together	We	Can	Change	Lives”	This	year	the	event	will	take	place	on	
Friday	13th	November	2020.		

For Children In Need, we are inviting the children to come to school dressed in whatever 
makes them be’ unique’. This could be non-uniform or uniform, spotty items of clothing, 
spotty socks, spots painted on their face or in jeans and t shirt – whatever makes them 
unique! Any family donations may be sent into school on the morning.  

During	the	assembly	on	that	day	the	children	will	learn	more	about	Children	in	Need	and	
examples	of	where	donations	have	gone	to	support	other	children	will	be	shared.		

Thank	you	for	your	support	

 
 
 
WJS Junior Leaders and WIS School Council 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


